Friday, September 28, 2012

Officer Introductions
President’s Report: 
Execs met and worked on goals and expectations for each executive officer and the board itself, established committees, and created a committee and involvement application. 

Looking for individuals who would want to work on an orientation unification project

President is eager to hear feedback , ideas, and suggestions to make GSAC better. 
VP Administrative Activities Report: 
GSAC Member Involvement: 

Student Government Appointments available on EIU SGA site

Student Standards is now accepting applications to serve on board.

Will be sending out Student Government minutes to general membership to keep graduates informed

Looking for individuals who want to be part of the committee on constitutional review. 
VP Programming Report: 
Homecoming- Graduate Tent at Tent City: Come stop by!

Social- 10/19 Panther Paw 4 O’Clock Club

Interested in particular programming/social events? Contact VP Programming
VP Public Relations Report:
 Social media sites have been created:

Twitter: @eiuGSAC
Facebook: facebook.com/eiugsac

Google+: eiuGSAC

Website: http://castle.eiu.edu/eiugsac/index.php

Email: eiuGSAC@gmail.com (will be trying to establish an eiu.edu email soon)

Outreach plan:
Newsletter (2 per semester) including: department recognition, graduate student spotlight, GSAC events and updates, interest pieces, etc

Program/Pre-Professional Organization visits

Scholarship creation for GSAC advertisement and involvement recruitment

Work as a piece in graduate school orientation? (pamphlets)

Homecoming Advertisement was purchased for $25
If interested in assisting with outreach and PR, please contact VP.
Student Dean: 
Budget Report:


Currently $6,416.85


Brief overview of fund allocations (will be revisited at next meeting)


Fundraising opportunities will be announced in the future 
Those interested in fundraising or working on the budget, contact Student Dean
New Business:

General Body Suggestions:

Tuition waiver takes a while to be placed in students’ account due to departments wanting to make sure students don’t drop out of programs before giving them the waiver money.  Can GSAC assist students to be informed in advance of this when they apply/register at EIU?
Total EIU Program: It’s not being utilized. It needs to be promoted more

Desire2Learn: Will completely replace WebCT next semester. Free training sessions are available. 

Social for international students
Offer first year EIU students resources regarding on and off campus information
 
National Association for Graduate and Professional Students (NAGPA)

Discussion:
NAGPS offers discounts on health insurance, publications, services, webinars, and others. 
Health insurance is $69.00 per month for individuals; they can also enroll their spouses and children. Pays up to 80%, and it’s extended for 18 months after graduation. 
NAGPS is a voice for all grad students on a national level. 
Let’s pay for this year and use it as a pilot to see what we can accomplish through advertisement. 
Voting for membership renewal passed unanimously.

 
Grade appeal nominees:


Anyone speak for or against nominees? None


Motion to vote – motion


Vote to approve – all approve, no oppose/abstain

Open Floor:

Link will be sent for committee application by President
Social opportunity announced – College of Student Affairs kickball game at 4:30pm today
Meeting adjourned – 3:04 pm

